
Announcements  

Wednesday, February 15, 2023 

B Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

 

The Arrowhead E Sports club will have free play time after school until 4:00 pm on Thursday, 
February 16th in the North Campus library.  Everyone is welcome to come and play.  Bring a 
gaming device and bring a friend.  We are preparing for the upcoming spring E sports season, 
anyone interested in signing up to play Valorant should reach out to Mr. Flesch or Mr. Skaros. 

 

 
 
 


